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Dear Sir,-

The Honorable the Superintendent General,

Nr. Crezer, has requested me to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 12th instant, in which you present

certain representations concerning the Kitsilano Indian

Reserve. I have noted the contents of your letter, and

have instructed that it be placed on the Departemental fils

concerning this matter.

Yours very truly,

Bene
Deputy Superinte

P.

J. F. Sohle, Esq.

Sank building,

lauver, B. C.
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